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A. Business Retention & Expansion 
 

• Project Sweet is still evolving & will likely be presented for incentive 
consideration at the September board meeting. 

• The incentive offer letter for Project Edith Ann has been forwarded to the 
company & is currently under review. 

• The amended incentive agreement has been sent to Playful Corp. for their 
execution. 

• Have met with a local company with manufacturing operations in two other 
states to discuss potential for relocating some portion of those operations 
to McKinney.  Maintaining regular communication. 
 

B. Business Attraction 
 

• A site visit for Project Cake was held on 8/31.  Despite very positive 
feedback from the company’s construction consultant, McKinney has been 
eliminated from contention primarily due to the site control/timing issues; 
further evidence that our competitiveness goal outlined in our strategic 
plan is spot on & should be accelerated. 

• Preparing some incentive options for Project Cubby which is a speculative 
office project.  Abby Liu will present the options (in my absence) for board 
feedback/consideration. 

• Depart for the Dallas Regional Chamber trade mission to London/Paris on 
September 6th.  In addition to the appointments as part of the regional 
mission, my London and Partners/London Co-Investment Fund contacts 
have arranged for me to present McKinney to a group of at least 14 
technology companies with interests in expanding operations into the U.S. 
 

C. Entrepreneurship 
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• Planning continues between the WERX group & the Dallas Entrepreneur 
Center (DEC) to present a new collaborative model for MEDC Board 
consideration in October. 
 

D. Competitiveness 
 

• Will monitor progress on both Hunt Southwest & Southgate projects during 
my travels.  

 

• MEDC sponsored the BisNow DICE (data center) event on 8/31.  We had a 
booth & generated some good leads & also promoted McKinney as a prime 
location for data center operations. 

• Geneva Aragon joined the MEDC Team on 8/28 as Director of Marketing & 
Research. 

 

•  Have selected a candidate for the Director of Business Development position & 
he will commence employment with MEDC on 10/16.  

Marketing/Promotion/Connection Activities: 

Other: 








